
 

 

August 19, 2024 
 
Welcome to Collegiate! Your student is a Collegiate Owl! 
 
Thank you for joining our Collegiate School of Medicine and Bioscience family. I am so excited 
to welcome your student for the 2024-25 school year on August 19. 
 
You have chosen the high school that is the best fit for your student and your family. The 
choice that you have made will have a lasting effect, as the high school years are critical in the 
academic, social, and emotional development of your student.  Collegiate is a welcoming, 
diverse, and academically rigorous high school that prepares students for college and inspires 
students to become productive citizens and leaders. Our medical, bioscience and technology-
based education along with our extracurricular activities develop the whole student. We do 
our best to foster a positive and uplifting school culture. 
 
I look forward to an awesome year of growth for your student during the 2024-25 school year. 
While we have had several challenging events over the past three years our community is 
stronger and more determined than ever to keep expanding our opportunities for students. 
Some of which includes significant improvements to our building and grounds. Please be 
patient while these improvements proceed. 
 
As ever, we maintain the strong commitment to academic excellence that we are known for. 
In fact, we have three more AP courses to offer this year. We have continued to improve our 
high school caliber facilities such as our gymnasium, athletic field, three state of the art 
science labs with plenty of room to grow to a goal of 400 students. In 2023, US News and 
World Report ranked Collegiate the #2 Public High School in the state of Missouri. 
Hoot! Hoot! 
 
Again, welcome to Collegiate where Excellence Is In Our DNA! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Frederick Steele 
Principal 
Collegiate School of Medicine and Bioscience 


